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• CurrentStatus:

1. We had our first event on Friday January 13th with around 25 attendees.

2. Note that a concurrent online coffee chat took place and a few new Fermilab grad 
students/postdocs attended and asked questions about resources and life at the lab.

3. The online participants would like for us to have more of these online cooler chats to 
engage with the virtual/international FSPA community. We are planning on doing 
that, along with starting up some seminars in the coming months. More details to 
follow.

4. Suggestion from attendees was to have a Fermilab grad student/early career 
separate slack channel to announce events on and to pose questions and generally 
network easier with other users in the career level.



Thankyou!

3 23/1/23 FSPAUpdates


